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FW: FOIA request from BGA

Sirlena Thomas <sthomas@Harvey152.org>

Tue 12/3/2013 10:25 AM

ToKevin J. Nohelty <knohelty@Harvey152.0rg>;

teNicole Wright <nwright@Harvey152.0rg>;

Sirlena Thomas

Harvey School District 152

16001 Lincoln Avenue

Harvey, IL 60426

P: 708.333.0300 F:708.231.9845 C:847.757.9608

*CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This ge and any F ts are fidential and may contain privileged infi tion, including FERPA prot d informati If you are not
the d recipient of this ge, please immediately alert the sender and destroy this ge and its attach without disclosing the to anyone or using them for
any purpose.

From: rherguth=bettergov.org@mail.salsalabs.net < rherguth=bettergov.org@mail.salsalabs.net> on behalf of Bob Herguth
<rherguth@bettergov.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 9:24 AM

To: Sirlena Thomas

Subject: FOIA request from BGA

Dear FOIA officer,

This is Bob Herguth at the Better Government Association with a request for documents under the Illinois Freedom of
Information Act.

Specifically, under FOIA, | am requesting copies of:

1) Any and all current collective bargaining agreements, including but not limited to union contracts with teachers.

2) Any and all employment/personnel agreements and contracts with current administrators, including but not limited
to superintendents.

3) The most recent approved operating and capital budgets.

4) Any and all confidentiality agreements adopted, approved or signed in calendar years 2011, 2012 and 2013.

5) Documents sufficient to show the names and corresponding job titles and salaries of any and all employees and
board members as of today. (In other words, the current payroll records that include names, positions and pay. Please
provide in Excel or similar format.)

I am making this request on behalf of the Better Government Association (BGA). The BGA is a registered non-profit
organization in the State of Illinois.

The principal purpose of this request is to access and disseminate information concerning news and current or passing
events and for articles of opinion or features of interest to the public regarding the health, safety and welfare or the
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legal rights of the general public. The information sought will not be used for sale, resale, or solicitation or
advertisement for sales or services.

This request is not made for commercial or personal purposes. More information about the BGA is available on the
BGA website, www.bettergov.org, and on file with the Illinois Secretary of State. | ask that you waive fees as the law
allows. | ask that you convey this information electronically via email, to this address: rherguth@bettergov.org.
Please call or email with any questions. | look forward to your response within five business days as required by law.
| appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,

Bob Herguth

Editor of Investigations

Better Government Association

(312) 821-9030 office

(773) 706-3207 cell

rherguth@bettergov.org

The Better Government Association promotes reform through investigative journalism, civic engagement and
advocacy. We're a watchdog, shining a light on government and holding public officials accountable. Learn More.
Better Government Association ¢ 223 West Jackson, Suite 900 ¢ Chicago, IL 60606 » www.bettergov.org
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